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From:

Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2011 11:16 AM

To: FOIA

Subject: FOIA Request

The following is a New FOIA request:
********************:***********

Name: Myrtle June Chapman
Organization: Estate of Daphne Ellen Holtgrieve
Address:
Phone:
No FAX number provided
Email:

Description of Request: In August of 2007 a letter from BPA legal council to a potential purchaser of
property belonging to the Estate of Daphne Ellen Holtgrieve adjacent to BPA right-of-way made
reference to parking restrictions to keep people away from areas where electric fields were high enough
to cause a dangerous situation. Referring to the BPA pamphlet titled "Living and Working Safely
Around High Voltage Power Lines " showing a publication date of October 2007; we note that at page 7
of said pamphlet in reference to "Vehicles" it is indicated that BPA has "specific restrictions to parking
and roads within the right-of-way". We assume that the referenced letter and BPA pamphlet both refer
to the same specific restrictions. We are requesting a copy of the referenced specific restrictions from
2007 together with any subsequent amendments and or modifications. We are also further requesting a
copy of any similar restrictions which would apply to parking and roads adjacent to BPA right-of-way.
Preferred format: Hard Copy of PDF formated electronic file

Type of Requester: Personal

Please Limit my fees to 25.00
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